
        

           23rd July 2023 

 

To whom it may concern: 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Mrs. Patricia Ama Quaye as a candidate for jobs in fashion 

design. 

 

Mrs. Patricia Ama Quaye has been working for my brand, Afro Nova, as a fashion designer for 

many years. During this time, she has designed and sewn all the pieces for several collections.  

She has proven to be a detail-oriented, creative, and hard-working person with a passion for 

design and textiles. 

Furthermore, she has demonstrated good communication skills and professional conduct.  

She has great theoretical and practical experience in the field of fashion design, consistently 

meets design deadlines, and is always willing to learn.  

 

I believe that Mrs. Quaye will be a great value to any institution, and I believe you consider her 

application for the post of fashion designer in your company.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Deffor  

 

 


